From: Nina Leykind |

Sent: 28 August 2024 13:54
To: Planning
Subject: Objection to coal drops yard pavilion

[You don't often get email from | L= \why this is important at

Hi there

This proposal smacks of KX estate profiteering.

The navigable comment from Argent is laughable.

It’s an unnecessary addition to an area that has plenty of grab and go offerings to suit all budgets. Uniglo is opening
up - when we moved we were assured it would not become another high street but retain artisanal, independents
so not sure why there needs to be more retail space added when there are plenty of empty retail spaces.

Lower rents and fill the spaces with cooler brands like 18 Montrose and Wolf and Badger that we had before.

GASHOLDERS resident
Nina LEYKIND
Sent from -



